
From: Myers, Richard A.
Sent: 1/18/2012 4:10:52 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: The report!

Hi Laura, and thanks very much for going to the effort of getting this report. But, I already have this 
report, and this is not the report I was looking for. The report you sent was submitted in compliance 
with the Gas Accord decision D. 11-04-031, and concerns PG&E transmission level pipelines.

A similar report was required by PG&E GRC decision D.11-05-018 for distribution level pipelines. I am 
trying to find out if PG&E has submitted that report yet, and if not, when the first such report will be 
submitted.

Richard

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 4:05 PM 
To: Mvers. Richard A.
Cc: Redacted
Subject: The report!

Richard

I believe this is the report you asked about earlier today. Let me know if you have any questions - I can 
get the right people in to talk to you about it.

Thanks

Laura
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